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We request using the A. Barnett memorial fund for two projects at the Bronson Branch. This 
fund has a balance of $23,386.49 as of January 31, and is restricted for the benefit of only 
the Bronson Branch.


1) Replacing the window coverings. Quote from Bronson-based MSC for $5,766 to get 
semi-transparent fabric roller shades. 

2) Installing the privacy addition to the 
media center to facilitate telemedicine 
visits, video calls, and more. Quote from 
Spaceworx for $14,999.


The total for the two projects is $20,765. We are requesting to spend up to $22,000, since 
the Spaceworx quote expired a few days ago and we’re not sure if there’s been any increase 
yet. While that will nearly deplete the A. Barnett fund, we get quarterly interest distributions 
to that fund, so it will build back quickly.


Submitted by John Rucker
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